
  Bundesliga in Heubach
This weekend I participated at the Bike the Rock in Heubach, Germany. 
 
 

In the first three of seven laps I couldn't find my rhythm and my head blocked me a little bit in the
downhills then it was really slippery. In the last laps the power and the ability to suffer came back. I
finished 21th. Not really happy about that but also not that bad. Next week next chance - worldcup in
Offenburg.
 
 Absalon won the race. On 2nd and 3rd was Paulissen and Hermida.
 
 Here the complete ranking.
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